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2022 BASE RATE REVIEW 
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BEFORE THE CITY OF AUSTIN 

 

IMPARTIAL HEARING EXAMINER 

 

IHE VACATION NOTICE 

 

The Impartial Hearing Examiner (IHE) in the 2022 Base Rate Review Process (Base Rate 

Review) of the Base Rate Filing Package of the City of Austin’s (City) municipally owned electric 

utility, Austin Energy (Austin Energy) files this notice of vacation. The IHE will be on vacation 

from the afternoon of September 9 through September 19, 2022. As a result, the IHE will not be 

available to participate in the September 12, 2022 public meeting of the City of Austin Electric 

Utility Commission. The IHE, however, appreciates the invitation to participate and welcomes 

such an opportunity after September 19, 2022. 

  

 

 

______________________________ 

Travis Vickery 

Impartial Hearing Examiner 

 

Date: August 11, 2022 




